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Hi Iris,
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That was a terrific article! l know you've been sounding the horn for a long time. You're right. Maybe someday
soon, they'll listen.

Hope all is well with you. Happy New Year!
-'

Bella

Iris Rotberg <irotberg@gwu.edu>
To: "<bellarosenberg@verizon.net>" <bellarosenberg@verizon.net>

Thanks so much, Bella. It's great hearing from you. "Maybe someday soon"--1 hope so! And I hope things are
going well with you. I wish you the best for the New Year-Iris

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]
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